The Hon. Philip Ruddock MP

Federal Member for Berowra Shadow Cabinet Secretary
20 August 12

Mr Patrick Andersen
30 Cloverbrook Place
CARINA QLD 4152

Dear Mr Andersen

Thank you for your note and brochure, it makes for an interesting read.

The Coalition continues to believe that marriage is a union between a man and a woman. We
do not support any change to Commonwealth law that could diminish the institution of
marriage and will continue to oppose any action that would alter this status. The marriage

relationship is unique and it should always be specially recognised.

Thank you for writing and expressing your views on this important issue.
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